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Next week’s menu is Week 3
The menu is on our website. . 

We’re looking for new school advisors/governors

We’re looking for a member of our local community with a passion for our school and a commitment to 
supporting our success to join our friendly, dedicated School Advisory Group (formerly School Governing 
Body). This is your chance to give something back to the community by supporting and challenging the 
school’s leadership team to drive school improvement and ensure that Thorpe Hesley Primary School is 
the best that it can be. We are looking for someone who would be able to commit to attending a half 
termly meeting (roughly every 7 weeks), usually on a Monday evening, and being able to visit school and 
chat to staff at least once a term. 
Interested in knowing more? Take a look at the Advisory Group page on our school website (link below), 
speak to one of our existing members or drop me an email or pop in to school for a chat. 
https://www.thorpehesleyprimary.rotherham.sch.uk/about_our_school/advisory_group/who_are_our_
school_advisory_group.html

Mrs Sarah Hewitt, Head Teacher

Red Nose Day: Friday 17th March

We are inviting children to wear non-uniform for the day for a small 

donation. All money raised will go to Comic Relief. We are also asking 

children to come to school on Friday with a joke ready to share with their 

classmates. Throughout the day, we will be sharing these jokes in classes to 

make each other laugh. Teachers will also be talking to our children about 

the great work that Comic Relief does and learning about the importance of 

helping people who are less fortunate than ourselves. 

Multicultural Films
As you know, all of the year groups in school have been learning about a 
different country this term. To celebrate our multicultural topic and to 
share our learning with the other children in school and with you at 
home, each year group has made a short film about their country. The 
children loved making these and have really enjoyed watching each 
others within assemblies in school. We hope you enjoy them too. Please 
click on the links below.

Nursery, Africa: https://youtu.be/vOO2kRI2Kl0

Reception, China: https://youtu.be/Ot_uvpdDBJ8

Year 1 and 2, India: https://youtu.be/o3RJJtVjwB0

Year 3 and 4, Jamaica: https://youtu.be/6_uGcpme5A0

Year 5, Democratic Republic of the Congo: https://youtu.be/jrxLjl7M6bA

Year 6, Poland and Germany:  https://youtu.be/WXZtn2SJJco

Snow Day
Due to today’s snow day, we have 
not had our usual Star Assemblies 
so there are no Stars of the Week 

to report and no read at home 
percentages to share. We hope 
you’ve all enjoyed some time in 
the snow and are keeping safe. 
Don’t forget to share your snow 

pictures with us via Twitter 
@ThorpeHesleyPri
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Dates going forward

Monday 13th – Friday 17th

March

Science Week. Children will have lots of opportunities during the week 

to be involved in fun, interactive science activities and investigation 

within school. We can’t wait! 

Friday 17th March Red Nose Day. We are asking children to come to school in non-uniform 

with a joke ready to share with the class. The best jokes will be shared 

in our Friday Star Assemblies and on Twitter. More info to follow.

Thursday 23rd March 9:00 – 9:30 Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check Stay and Learn

Wednesday 29th March Easter Celebration in Church. Don’t forget your Easter bonnets!

Parents’ Evening Appointments (1:15 – 3:00 Remote; 3:30 – 6:30 In 

Person)

Friday 31st March (last day of 

term)

From 2:15pm parents/carers are invited to collect your children early to 

come and look round our ‘Picture This’ exhibitions in the Junior and 

Infant Halls. Please report to the main entrance of the building that 

your child attends. (You are more than welcome to look round both!) 

You should have received a letter this week with more information. 

This week you should have received on 

your personal email…

Y6 Residential information

KS2 Rotherham libraries

Press Pause is a small, professional, local company and 
we have recently been delivering the after-school mindfulness 
sessions at school. We specialise in mindfulness, meditation, 
breath coaching and flexibility yoga. In addition, we offer 
trapeze yoga, hypnobirthing and Trigger Point Pilates. Our 
sessions aim to reduce stress, improve flexibility, gain 
mobility, reduce anxiety, improve confidence, reduce 
pain, learn how to unwind and relax. 

We offer 1-1 sessions, group sessions, workshops and after 
school clubs, plus nursery sessions and corporate 
programs. We also have a Re-balance your Life course just for 
ladies. All our courses and sessions are tailored to your needs 
and are suitable for beginners or experienced. We also run a 
small, friendly online mindfulness group each Wednesday at 
7pm. Email or call for the Teams link.
Your first session is free whatever session or course you 
choose! Feel free to reach out and ask any questions you may 
have.

Follow us on Facebook- @presspausemindfulnessuk

Well done to the 
following children 
who have the fastest 
speeds this week:
1. William L, Year 5
2. Jason C, Year 6
3. Millie W, Year 5
4. Grace S, Year 6
5. Max M, Year 6

If anyone has any outfits from World Book Day 

that they would be happy to donate to our 

second hand fancy dress ‘swap shop’, please drop 

these off in either office and they will be 

gratefully received. 

http://www.thorpehesleyprimary.rotherham.sch.uk/



